
SEPO BOARD EXECUTIVE SESSION NOTICE to Community
Monday, March 13, 2023

(Immediately after ‘Regular’ Board Meeting)
(Board Members Only)

This is a formal notice to the SEPO community that Board President, Share Nelson, has
called a SEPO Board Executive Session, to be held Monday, March 13, 2023,
immediately following the SEPO Regular Board Meeting scheduled for 1 P.M.

This is a closed session as permitted by Texas law. As stated in Section 4.03 of the
SEPO Bylaws, the Board may discuss actions involving personnel pending or
threatened litigation, contract negotiations, enforcement actions, confidential
communications with the property owners’ Association attorney, matters involving the
invasion of privacy of individual owners, or matters that are to remain confidential by
request of the affected parties and agreement of the Board.

The 1 P.M. Board meeting will adjourn. The Google Meet session will be stopped. If
the Board remains in Retzlaff Hall for this session, anyone attending the Regular Board
meeting in person will be asked to exit Retzlaff Hall.

Share Nelson,

SEPO Board President


